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Seott Barb TO: Livingston County Municipal Legislative Bodies,
ACI%P ;EM Contiguous Municipal Legislative Bodies, Livingston
Director County Board of Commissioners, Southeast Michigan

Council of Governments, Public Utility Companies and
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Robert A, Stanford Railroad Companles

AICP

Principal Planner FROM: Livingston County Planning Commission
Martha Haglund DATE: November 22, 2023
Principal Planner RE: NOTICE OF INTENT TO PREPARE A NEW

LIVINGSTON COUNTY MASTER PLAN

in accordance with the Michigan Planning Enabling Act (PA 33 of 2008 as
amended), the purpose of this correspondence is fo advise your local unit of
government that the Livingston County Planning Commission intends to
prepare a new Livingston County Master Plan,

Please be aware that over the course of this planning process, we will request
the participation of local units of government in various master plan work
sessions and/or other opportunities for review and comment. Information
throughout the planning process will be provided on the Livingston County
Planning Department website at https://milivcounty.gov/planning/livingston-
county-2025-master-plan/. Additionally, please be aware that a digital draft of the
master plan will be available at this website as well. Comments on the proposed
plan may be submitted to the Livingston County Planning Department at any
point in the process by email, letter, fax, or telephone contact as indicated on this

Department Information letter.
Administration Building At the time the draft Master Plan is ready for your review, we will provide a
304 E. Grand River Avenue second notice and directions on where to send comments and time limits for

Suite 206

Howell, MI 48843-2323 doing so. If your local unit of government wishes to receive hard copies of

future notices and plan drafts, please contact the Livingston County Planning
b Department at (517) 546-7555.

(517) 546-7555

Fax (517) 5522347 We thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions

or comments on the Livingston County Master Plan process or this
® correspondence, please contact Livingston County Planning Department. We

Web Site look forward to your input throughout the preparation of this master plan.

www,milivcounty.gov



